
 

 

Murrumburrah Public School 
NEWSLETTER  
 

9 April 2018 Term 1 Week 11 

Harden ANZAC Day commemoration service will be held on 
the 25 April, which is the second Wednesday of the school 
holidays. I would like to encourage all students who are able, 
to attend this important community event. Students are to 
wear full school uniform and to assemble outside the post 
office at 10:15am ready to march to the Cenotaph at the park. 
Parents can collect their children after the service. Please let 
the teachers know when you are leaving with your child. 
Students will receive a slip today, please bring this with you on 
the day so we can keep a record of students who attended.  

The Term  

that was… 
I proudly acknowledge 
the growth that every 
student has made during 
Term 1 and I hope you 
find many reasons to be 
proud of your children 
and our school. It is 
important that we take 
the time to reflect and 
celebrate our 
achievements. 

Students have achieved in many different ways at various 
events and activities at MPS.  For some, this success was 
starting school for the very first time, achieving personal 
learning goals, playing a musical instrument, dancing on stage, 
swimming faster than you thought you could.   

Thank you to our dedicated teachers and support staff for your 
ongoing enthusiasm and dedication to our students.   

 
 

I truly appreciate your consistent efforts to ensure our 
students are achieving success today and are prepared for 
tomorrow. 

To the many families and friends who have supported our 
school this term thank you also. Murrumburrah Public School 
has a proud tradition of community support and this was 
highly visible during Term 1 with increased numbers of 
community members attending events such as Harmony Day 
and pop-up workshops for parents/carers.  

Finally, I would like to wish everyone a happy and safe holiday 
break. Please take care of yourselves and each other, and I 
look forward to seeing you all back on Tuesday 1 May for the 
start of Term 2. 

Don’t forget to check our Facebook page for the vacation care 
holiday program. Lots of wonderful activities!  

Have a great holiday! 

From my desk… 

Clare Crawford   



 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

EVENT CLASSES ACTIVITY DATE COST 
Notes / 

Money due 

P&C Meeting All welcome 

Tuesday 10 April 

In the meeting room  
@ 6.00pm 

Free  

School Disco All classes 
Wednesday 11 April @  

5pm—6.30pm In the hall  
Gold coin 

donation 
 

Cross Country All classes 
Friday 13 April  

@ showground  
Free   

Town ANZAC Day Service All welcome 
Wednesday 25 April 

10.15am @ Harden PO 
Free  

STUDENTS RETURN 

for Term 2  
All classes  Tuesday 1 May    

WHAT’S HAPPENING... 

Introducing MPS School Band 2018  

There are a number of un-labelled items in the lost property basket (jumpers in 

particular). You are welcome to come and look if you are missing any items.  

MPS School DISCO   
Wednesday 11 April from 5pm—6.30pm 

In the hall ~ Gold coin donation 
SRC will be selling chips $1, lolly bags $1,  

freckles 50c & fruit boxes / water $1.  

Dress: Casual clothes   

Cross Country 

A cross country practice will be held on  

Thursday 12 April for Years 2—6  

from 10—11am.  

Kinder and Year 1 will complete a practice 

walk before the commencement of the race  

on Friday 13 April.  

PSSA Riverina Soccer Trials  
On Tuesday, 3 April we went to Albury to participate in the PSSA Riverina soccer trials. First we played 3 

games to try and win a place in the possible and probable game. 28 girls were selected and luckily Brooke 

was one of them. Unfortunately Bella missed out. In the possible and probable game Brooke scored 2 

goals but unfortunately missed out on a spot in the Riverina side. We also held the winning streak of the 

Cootamundra district side being undefeated for 5 years. By Brooke & Bella  



 

 

EmpathyResponsibilityRespect 

~ Year 2 Assembly ~ 

Congratulations Year 2 on a dazzling performance!   



 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

Albury St 
MURRUMBURRAH  NSW  2587 
Principal: Mrs Clare Crawford 

Phone: 02 6386 2209 
Fax: 02 6386 2993  

Email: murrumburr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Before & after school care  

Please contact Bunyip Pre School  

on 6386 2631 or 0418 581 357 

 

The last week of term has rolled in very quickly and we hope 

that everyone has had a fabulous term! 

Following the Year 2 assembly on Friday which was awesome 

and lots of fun to be part of, Mary Dodd our MPS Instructional 

Leader held a pop-up workshop on Number Talk - these 

workshops are a new initiative to enable us to support the 

children's learning at home, using the same techniques. I can tell 

you a lot has changed in how children learn from when I went to 

school. 

I encourage you all to attend these workshops! 

The P&C Meeting is on tomorrow night (10 April) 6pm in the 

Meeting Room - we would love to see you there! 

Thank you to all our volunteers in the Canteen over this term -  

I encourage you to get involved and let Treen Brooker know if 

you are able to help out - we still have a few days left to fill, if 

we can't get volunteers then we may not be able to operate the 

canteen on those days, which would be shame! 

I hear that Friday was a massive day with takings well in excess 

of $250. Remember all the money raised through the canteen 

comes back to the school and our children. 

Wishing you all a safe and happy holidays. 
 

The 2018 soccer season 

is nearly here!!  The Harden 

Soccer Club will hold its “meet and greet” afternoon 
on Tuesday 1 May at the club house, Roberts Park 
commencing at 4.30pm.  This afternoon allows the Club 
committee to announce coaches and teams for the 2018 season. 

All players and parents will have the opportunity to meet coaches 
and team mates, as well as co-ordinate training afternoons. All 
other available information will also be handed out to parents 
regarding the 2018 South West Slopes Soccer Association 
competition. 

Harden Soccer Club will nominate teams in this year’s SWSSA 
competition from our littlest & youngest under 5 players right 
through to the under 14/15/16 division. 

If you cannot make this afternoon enquiries can be made to Greg 
Brown on 0408 229 450 or Allison Manwaring on 0429 193 453. 

Pop-up Workshop  
“It is good to get an inside look of what the kids are  

learning which helps me to help my kids at home."  


